
              La Crescent Township      

         Monthly Meeting Minutes 

 October 8, 2018 

Final Approved  

 

Township Board Members Present:   

Bob Schuldt                     Jason Wieser      Tom Tornstrom                                 

Dan Brodigan        Wayne Oliver                   

Larry Jankowski      Karen Schuldt-absent                   

 

Chairman Bob Schuldt called the October monthly meeting to order at 7:00 PM.   The 

Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all present. Chairman Schuldt took the roll call.  

 

4. Approval of Agenda: Dan Brodigan made a motion to approve the agenda as 

presented, Jason Wieser seconded, motion carried. 

 

5. Minutes of September 10, 2018 Regular Meeting: Tom Tornstrom made a motion to 

approve the minutes as presented, Dan Brodigan seconded, motion carried.   

 

6. Visitors/Speakers to Address the Board: Dave Baumgartner gave an updated on trim 

trimming to the board.  

 

7. Treasurers Report:  Dan Brodigan made a motion to approve the Treasurers report 

as presented, Wayne Oliver seconded, motion carried.   
 

8. Clerk Report: Bob reported Karen provided copies to the board of our current garbage 

and recycling contract.  Bob added Gary Hougom from Hilltopper will be here next 

month to give us a presentation on how things have changed with garbage/recycle and to 

look at options for the township.  

  

9. Other or Old Business: Jason advised he’s been trying and will keep trying to get a 

hold of Zenke for Town Hall Rd issue.  Bob updated the board that the truck has been 

scheduled for the DOT inspection and the tire spinners/chains are going to be put on right 

after that.  The front steer chains are about $30.00 a piece at 7 Rivers, we’ll get those 

picked up and invoiced to the township.  Then the only thing left will be updating the 

tires to the snow grip that was requested.   Bob advised Michaels gave him a quote for 

around $5,500 for putting a plow on the 89 Ford truck.  Universal thought they would be 

under that, but would email a quote to him.  Feeling of the board was to table it till we get 

the second quote from Universal.  Bob reported he received a call from Jack from Scotts 

Construction and since they are in the neighborhood, they would patch the slide area on 

N. Pine Creek Rd.   Tom reported he received an email from Johnson that they are not 

able to do Crescent Hills as they are not able to get help from Don Haefs due do to an 

illness.   Jason will check with Bennet Brothers to see if they have the equipment and if 

they would be will to do it.  

 



10. Supervisors Report.:  Jason reported he visited the weed issue on Town Hall Rd and 

it’s now a much small area and after talking to the county they advised they would 

suggest no longer send a letter for that small of an area.     Dan reported he received a 

phone call from Dave Freese reference a potential water issue on the corner of Sportsman 

Valley Rd and County 6.  Dan would like someone else to take a look it as it appears it’s 

been that way for a while.   No further reports from the board.  

 

11.  Bills for Audit:  Jason Wieser made a motion to accept the bills as presented, 

Dan Brodigan seconded, motion carried 

 

12. Adjournment: Tom Tornstrom made a motion to adjourn at approximately 7:45 

pm, Dan Brodigan seconded, motion carried. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, Karen Schuldt, La Crescent Township Clerk 


